
	

• As the weather gets cooler 
please remember to bring a 
coat, hat/gloves if needed.

• Please bring some 
Wellington boots for the 
wetter weather as we do go 
out in all weathers.

• We will be starting our 
‘Chatter bags’ again this 
term, the children will take 
it in turns to bring a bag 
home to fill with objects 
that interest them, bring 
them into Pre-school to 
‘chat’ and share with their 
friends before taking them 
back home.

• We will be focusing on 
Autumn this term and 
observing all the changes 
in the environment. Please 
feel free to bring in any 
Autumn treasures you find 
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Severe Nut Allergy - 
A quick reminder that 

we do have a child with 
a severe nut allergy in 

Pre School. Please can 
you continue to check 

your child’s packed 
lunch.
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 Welcome to the new and returning parents and children of 
Yelvertoft Pre-school. We are looking forward to an exciting 
term filled with lots of exploring both indoors and outside. We 
have already been having lots of fun on the new bikes which 
arrived over the summer holidays.
The Annual Pumpkin festival is being organised to raise 
money for the Pre-school so look out for more information on 
the Facebook page to follow. We have monthly meetings, 
with the next one on Wednesday 12th October. If you would 
like to join please either speak to Tracy or any member of the 
committee. Meet our new Chair of the committee Kate 
England below; 

Hello everyone, 
I’m Kate - Mummy to Charlie who is just turning 2 and starting 

pre-school in the next few weeks and Ted who has just 
started reception after 2 very happy years at Yelvertoft Pre-

school. 
For the past year I was secretary on the committee but as of 

the summer AGM I am now stepping up to chairperson. I 
would like to thank you all for supporting the pre-school as 

parents, committee and staff and I very much look forward to 
the year ahead.

- DATES FOR THE DIARY - 

Term ends Friday 21st October 2022

Pumpkin Festival Saturday 29th October 

2022

Term starts Monday 31st October 2022

Term ends - Friday 16th December 2022

Training Day Tuesday 3rd Jan 2023
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